

Temple Israel Hebrew School



236 S. River St, Wilkes-Barre, PA, 18702 570-824-8927 www.templewb.org

August, 2013

Dear Parents,

It is hard to believe the summer is going by so quickly. It is time to prepare for our new school year that is approaching fast.

We are now accepting registration in our Religious School for our four year olds, as well as Kindergarten through eighth grade for the 2013-2014 school year. Hebrew School attendance is very important. Please try to make every effort to see that your child attends each session. They miss so much when they are absent.

Please send back the information sheet by Friday, August 30th. I use this form throughout the year so it is important that you send it in on time. Also, please fill out the permission slip and send it back with the information sheet. One per family is all that is needed. If your child will be attending a new school, please let me know as soon as possible. A bus list is made and sent to each school. *PLEASE BE SURE TO INDICATE AN E-MAIL ADDRESS* that you would like us to use so we can keep you up to date throughout the year. We will be communicating with you more through e-mail. If you would rather us send you information through regular mail, please let me know. Also, if you have had a change in any phone numbers, please make a note on your child's registration form so that I can update the snow list.

- ⇔ Our 4 year old program will be on Tuesday and Thursday beginning September 10th
- ⇔ Our Kindergarten class will meet Tuesday and Thursday, beginning September 10th
- ♦ Our 1st through 7th grade classes meet Tuesday and Thursday, beginning September 10th
- ♦ Our 8th grade class will meet on Tuesdays beginning September 10th
- ♦ Hebrew School hours during the week begins at 3:45 and ends at 5:30
- ❖ Special School Services are held throughout the year- check your calendar and post cards for dates
 - o Friday Night Live Service begins at 7:00 p.m. in the sanctuary
 - o Havdalah Services will be on Shabbat afternoon at 5:15 in the sanctuary

Gerri Kaplan School Principal